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 FRIDAY FLYER 
Newsletter No. 7 
17th November 2023 

We Care. We Aspire. We Belong. 

Headteacher: Mr R Stead 
www.milvertonprimary.co.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers,    
The school has been awash with spots and stripes today as we have celebrated 
’Children in Need’.  Thank you to our school council who helped to run assembly 
today, and to the rest of the school for joining in with the fun.  Please follow the link 
to donate here, if you haven’t managed to do so already. We're there for you- BBC 
Children in Need.  It has also been wonderful to see so many parents and carers here 
at Parents’ Evening this week, and we look forward to welcoming the rest of you to 
our second session on Tuesday next week.                          Mrs Smith and Mr Penny  

Diary Dates 
Forest School Wednesdays 
Class 5 - 22nd November 
Class 4 - 29th November 
Class 3 - 6th Decemeber 
 
 

Parents’ Evening 2 
Tuesday 21st November 
3.40 - 6pm  
 
Trip to see ‘A Christmas Carol’ 
at Queen’s College 
(Yrs 4 - 6) 
Friday 1st December (am) 
 
MSA Christmas Fair 
Friday 8th December 
 
Christmas Lunch Box Party 
Tuesday 12th December 
 
Class R Nativity for parents 
Tuesday 12th December 
 
Kingsmead Christmas Lunch 
Wednesday 13th December 
 
Christmas Service, St 
Michael’s Church 
Friday 15th December at 2pm 
 

 

 

 

Children in Need 2023 

Friday 10th November saw Year 
2 embrace an enrichment ses-
sion of Curling.  They were all 
very enthusiastic to take part 
in curling and worked very well 
in their pairs and as a whole 
year group.  They adapted well 
to the challenges set and all 
the pupils listened very well to 
instructions. Darwin, Nicholas, 
Elena, Darcy T and River were 
all assets to the class and all 
demonstrated great pair and 
group work. Lara and Benji 
were our wristband winners 
this week, both awarded for 
exceptional behaviour, team-
work and enthusiasm through-
out the session.                                         
Premier Sports Coaches 

Alongside Odd 
Socks Day, Class 
5 have cele-
brated ‘Anti-
bullying Week’ 
by writing poet-
ry .  This poem 
was written by 
Daniel. 

On Wednesday the 15th November Class 6 had Forest School,  Mr.Wedderkopp  in-
formed us that this week was going to be World War 2 themed! Some of us dressed 
up as evacuees and some farmers. First we went on a quick walk around the school 
grounds and collected some fascinating leaves.  Then we played a game of code 
cracking to find a spy amongst year 6 we had to use Julia Seasas' way of cracking the 
code using the letters of the alphabet moving them up or down to find 
words.  ( it  turns out the spy  was Merryn Kyle) . Then Mr. Wedderkcopp let us have 
our  free time, after that, Miss. Storey and some other helpers made some hot choco-
late.  A great morning had by all.                                             Rose and Talulah, Class 6 

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/


OUTSTANDING LEARNERS OF THE WEEK 
Preschool Florence for great letters and sounds this week. 

Class R Oliver for following instructions in his ‘equal’ number work. 

Class 1 Dylan for your super effort writing your instructions.  

Class 2 Patrick for sharing some great ideas for our ‘Traction Man in School’ story.  

Class 3 Florrie for your positive attitude towards spellings and handwriting. 

Class 4 Freddie, Nellie P and Rory for a great group motif in dance . 

Class 5 Monty for his written work this week. 

Class 6 Merryn for her fantastic instruction writing this week. 

  

 

 

Wow! What a half term morning club and Toasties have had! We have carved pumpkins and tasted pumpkin loaf, 
made with the leftovers to celebrate Halloween. A huge thanks to Steph and Waitrose for the very kind donation of 
pumpkins. We have made edible sparklers to mark bonfire night. We worked together to create a giant Pudsey col-
lage which was displayed in the Children In Need assembly. Lastly, big thanks to C and C carpets of Wellington, who 
have donated carpet enabling us to renovate our dolls house.                                                            Miss Davy 

13 children in KS2 represented the 
school this week in cross country. 
They were selected by doing the most 
miles in their class since September. It 
was a tough race with a mass start of 
children everywhere, strong winds, 
different terrains, hills, dips and long 
grass but they all gave it a real good 
go and pushed themselves to all finish 
their races. Some children were in the 
top 10.                Miss Storey  

Thank you to Elsie and Jess for 
being our musicians in Singing 
Assembly this week. If you 
would like to play your instru-
ment to the school please talk 

 
House Points Weekly Total Half  Term 

London Plane 224 614 

Cork Oak 243 658 

Blue Cedar 221 581 

Horse Chestnut 256 660 



 


